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NOTICE OF RENEWAL 
 

07 January 2025 
 
Mr. FERMIN DINO M. JAVIER, JR. 

Senior Relationship Manager 

PLDT, INC. 

Ramon Cojuangco Bldg. 

7895 Makati Ave., cor. Dela Rosa St. 

Brgy. San Lorenzo, Makati City  

 
 
Dear Mr. Javier: 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the Local Transport - Manila to Cebu 
Secondary 1Gbps is hereby renewed, from 01 January 2025 to 31 December 2025, in the amount of 
Two Million Seven Hundred Fourteen Thousand One Hundred Pesos Only (₱2,714,100.00), in 
accordance with the Guidelines on Renewal of Regular and Recurring Services provided under 2016 
revised Implementing Rules (IRR) and Regulations of Republic Act (RA) No. 9184. 
 

You are hereby required to provide within ten (10) calendar days from the receipt of this Notice 
of Renewal the performance security in the form and amount not less than the required percentage of 
the total contract price allowed in accordance with Section 39 of the 2016 revised IRR of RA No. 9184. 

 
We appreciate your interest in renewing the contract for the above-mentioned procurement 

project and we look forward to your satisfactory performance of your obligations under the project. 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 

FRANZ A. DE LEON, Ph.D. 
Director 

 
 
Received By: 
 
____________________________ 
(Signature above printed name) 
 
____________________________ 
(Date and Time of receipt) 
*Kindly email to sender to acknowledge receipt. 
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